From: Josephine Unwin <> Sent: 29 October 2021 To: Totnes Town Clerk

Subject: Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation on a New Policy: C12 - Former Dairy Crest Site

Dear Totnes Town Council

Having followed the Atmos project with great interest from the outset, I wholeheartedly agree with the New Policy C12 for the former Dairy Crest Site to be included in the Neighbourhood Plan.

I sincerely hope that the Atmos Project can still be brought into fruition with support from the Town, District and County Councils. In my opinion, this project is exactly what Totnes needs, rather than more of the same housing developments that we now see everywhere. Not only do we need more local employment and training opportunities but we need truly affordable homes similar to council houses or housing association properties that the local population can afford to rent and that affords security to the residents. The sustainability aspect is also vital, as is the preservation of the Brunel building, the improvement of amenity spaces and generation of clean energy.

With kind regards

Josephine Unwin Jay Unwin Lucy Unwin